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Bayport, Brooklyn Park, Eden Prairie, and Mound 

LIFT STATION SUSTAINABLE LANDSCAPE 
RESTORATION PROJECT MAY 2025 UPDATE 
 
OVERVIEW 
Metropolitan Council Environmental Services is undertaking sustainable landscape restoration projects at four 
sites in Bayport, Brooklyn Park, Eden Prairie, and Mound. Work includes replacing high maintenance lawn and 
invasive plants with native plants and trees that are Minnesota nice – friendly to birds, pollinators, and 
improving water quality. This project helps fulfill the Met Council's environmental and sustainability goals and 
guidelines for the region. 
 
 
All Sites 
This year marks the start of the fourth year of the project and the third year of sustainable landscape 
establishment. Plants will continue to mature and become self-sustaining. The project is scheduled to be 
complete by the end of 2025, but there will continue to be annual maintenance.  
 
This month, the project team will visit and assess each site to determine maintenance tasks. The team may 
seed bare spots in the bee lawns and treat garlic mustard weeds prior to these visits.  
 
Eden Prairie 
10488 W. Riverview Drive (Blue Lake Siphon) 
Due to a change order switching out a small area of bee lawn with a rock island, there will be maintenance 
occurring around the building.  
 
 
FUTURE WORK 
The Met Council will continue seasonal maintenance work at each location and provide regular updates 
through the growing season. Check the website for the most recent update. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT US 
For assistance, call  |  Si necesita ayuda, llame al  |  Xav tau kev pab, hu  |  Wixii kaalmo ah,  
ka wac  |  Để được hỗ trợ, hãy gọi  |  လၢတၢဃနၢတၢမၤစၢၤအဂီၢ, ကိးဘၣ်ဖ  |  651-286-8452 

Email: MCESNativeLandscapes@wsbeng.com  
 Website: metrocouncil.org/SustainableLandscapes 
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